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INDIAN RIVER COUNTY 
BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

 
INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

___________________________________________________________ 
 
TO:   Members of the Board of County Commissioners 
 
DATE:  January 10, 2023 
 
SUBJECT:  Children’s Services Advisory Committee – Resignation of District 3 Appointee 

Heather Grall Barwick 
 
FROM:  Joseph Earman, Commissioner, District 3    
_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Informational Item:  

I would like to inform the Board of County Commissioners that as of December 14, 2022, Heather 
Grall Barwick has resigned from the Children’s Services Advisory Committee as the District 3 
appointee.  I would like to sincerely thank Heather for her many years of service on CSAC which 
was a significant contribution to the children in our county.  I wish her all the best going forward. 
 
I am currently in the process of seeking a replacement appointee. 
 

Thank you. 
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